From: Rebecca Scanlon-Brown

To: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon
Subject: Support for Option 30
Date: 02 October 2021 16:10:41

Good afternoon
Please take this email as confirmation of my support for Option 30. This option presents a long term solution
with the least impact to the countryside setting and current road usage. It limits noise and visual impact and I do

not think anything further needs to be considered.

Under no circumstances do I think Option 12 is a suitable alternative.

Regards
Rebecca Scanlon-Brown

Sent from my iPhone
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